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BEAR CREEK ROAD PM 4.99, PM 7.00 & PM 7.26  

STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT 
 

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that repairs on Bear Creek Road 

at PM 7.00 is nearing substantial completion and work at PM 4.99 will begin.  The temporary traffic 

control will begin to be relocated to PM 4.99 on Monday, July 20, 2020.  

Hours of work are 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. and up to 20-minute delays should be anticipated.  Work is 

expected to last through October.  

Up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is available online at 

http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ .    
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  July 9, 2020  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Katie Beach 
  (831) 345-4782 
  Katie.beach@santacruzcounty.us 
Contractor:  ETIC  
  (925) 602-4710 
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